
We need equitable access to our legislators, which means that working folks in Eastern Oregon need to be able to testify just as 
easily as folks that have the time and proximity to testify in person.  A permanent system of remote access would create a much 
more equitable system.  Please pass HB 2560 to ensure that you can hear the important concerns of all Oregonians.


